
 

 

28.6.19 

Summer has arrived – and looks as though it will last long enough for our Sports Day next week!  

It’s a busy time for the PE department; the cluster games for Year 4s ran very successfully on 

Thursday, with the excellent support of 8W. Today pupils and staff have gone to the County Summer 

games and we’re hoping for good results. 

Miss Zakrzewski and Year 7 really enjoyed Phil the knight’s visit. The children hung on his every word 

because he really does bring History to life. If being a knight was a current career option, many Y7s 

would go for it!  

We are looking forward to seeing lots of parents on Tuesday afternoon. The Woodhouse Association 

have bought large gazebos to help to shelter pupils from the sun and they’re selling a range of 

refreshments to parents to help raise more money. With diminishing Government funding, we need 

all the help we can get to meet the increasing cost of resources. 
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